
We need some help at the White Seabass Pens in Channel 
Islands Harbor 4/20/24! 
  
The fish are doing great and are about 9 inches long. This year 
we are going to try to keep them longer to release them as big as 
reasonably possible to promote survivability in the wild. 
  
Because of this we will have to change out the containment nets 
as the ones they are in how are getting fouled. 
This will take several of us to accomplish. We will meet at the 
Pens on Saturday 4/20/24 at 10am. Please come and help if you 
can. Many hands make for lighter work! 
  
Please wear old work clothes and deck boots or old shoes. 
Gloves would be helpful as well. 
  
  
Frank Sullivan, 
Growout Pen Coordinator 
fransull@charter.net 
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